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Comments:  NO! NO! NO! Stop rerouting the low line trails up into the high country. Stop giving up public access

to the low country in the Crazies in exchange for sections above tree line. Nobody has ever been stopped from

going to Rock Lake or Smeller Lake even though they are on private land, or denied access on the Robinson

Bench Road. You,the Forest Service, are making an unnecessary swap. Don't give up the low country like

section #2, 4 &amp; 8 for the tops of the peaks. The forest service almost never does trail work in the Crazies

except within sight of the trail heads and the new trails won't be any different. Do not let the eastern billionaires

talk you into bad deals, and this is a bad deal for the public


